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A Note from the teacher


It’s lovely to see all the children returned to school safe and sound after half term.


Pupils may come to school wearing their full school uniform if they wish. We ask that they wear the relaxed uniform on Wednesdays when we do PE. Pupils may also wear their relaxed uniform every day if they wish. 





This term in class we are learning 


about…





Guy Fawkes and Remembrance day.





Birthdays and how we celebrate them.





Diwali and Eid.





In RE we will be learning about Noah’s ark and the Nativity Story.





In Literacy, we will be completing the last phonemes and continuing to sound talk and blend words.





In Maths, we will be focussing on numbers 10-20, adding and taking away. 





Some ideas to reinforce their learning at home: 


The objectives we will be focussing on this half term are:





Children know the importance for good health of physical exercise, and a healthy diet, and talk about ways to keep healthy and safe.


They explore characteristics of everyday objects and shapes and use mathematical language to describe them.


They make observations of animals and plants and explain why some things occur, and talk about changes.





If you ‘catch’ your child achieving any of these objectives, please take a photo and/or write down what your child says in speech marks and reply to the 2 Simple email.  





Many thanks.          














Important Reminders


Now the weather is becoming colder could you please make sure that all gloves, scarves and hats are named. 


Please help your child to zip up their coat independently. 


Thank you for your support.  





Homework


Thank you for helping your child with their phonemes. All the children are doing very well and they are now beginning to blend the sounds together to read simple words.


It has been lovely to see all the homework they have done and to such a high standard!  Thank you. 





Mrs Thompson








